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Victorian era discussed at library

WAUKESHA — The
Waukesha Public Library,
321 Wisconsin Ave., will host
a discussion about Victori-
an-era mourning customs
and rituals at 5:30 p.m.
Wednesday.

The discussion will be led
by retired funeral direction
Steve Person. During the
Victorian era is when the
ritual of death became a
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sophisticated custom. This
would include a public
funeral with floral arrange-
ments and the use of a
hearse. Person's presenta-
tion will include a display of
mortuary artifacts and
antique caskets from that
period.

For more information
visit waukeshapublicli-
brary.org or call 262-524-3682.
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